Appendix B5

Sent: 26 July 2017 14:58
To: Licensing
Subject: 116 bruin street

[ object to 116 bruin street becoming an off-licence we have many off licenses in the area of belgrave and
often see men drunk in the street during the day I have to walk my children past this premise daily to school
and already see many people drunk it will only add to more problems in the area.




